
 

Newsletter September 2014 

Alerts for Parents on School Closures and More 

Did you know that Staffordshire County Council offer a free alerts service 

which provides parents and residents of Staffordshire with important alerts 

straight to their email or via text message. 

The service includes updates about: 

 school closures 

 bus service changes 

 library account items 

 school admissions and more 

  

Please sign up at www.staffordshire.gov.uk/customeralerts| 

Medicines In School 
 

In order to comply with recent Government Guidelines 
we need to inform you that we are only allowed to give 

your child medicines that have been prescribed by a 
doctor. 

We can no longer accept parental consent to administer, 
painkillers such as Calpol to a child. 

We are only allowed to give a dose of  penicillin/
antibiotics if  this is one of  four, therefore if  the dose is 
lower than four the medicine is to be  

given by the parent at  
suitable times; before school, after 

school and bedtime. 
 

Any requests for medication to be 
 administered should come via the 
school office so that the necessary  

paperwork can be completed. 
  

Thank you 

http://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/customeralerts


Don’t forget to look on our web site for the latest news and information; 

www.henryprince.staffs.sch.uk 

MAYFIELD CHURCH SUNDAY SCHOOL 
New children aged 4 and over are welcome.  The Sunday School 

meets each Sunday at 10.30am in the Church Rooms.  They join the 
congregation in church for part of  the morning service and finish at 

11.45am. 
This months activities include painting, drawing, colouring and 
reading Bible stories linked to the theme of  God’s creation.  The 

sessions form preparation for this year’s Harvest Thanksgiving on 
Sunday 28 September at 10.45am, which features the children’s 

work. 

School Photographs 
The photographer will be in school on Monday 

from 8.45 am for family pictures. 
Nursery children are welcome to attend for a  

photograph at 9.00am and then return to school at 
12.15pm. 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
The School Harvest Service will be in the Church at 9.00am on Friday 26 

September.  Can the children come direct to Church with any produce they 

would like to donate for the auction.  Nursery children are welcome to  

attend and then return to school at 12.15pm. 

Parents, grandparents and family members are very welcome.   

After the service staff will walk the children back up to school. 


